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Welcome

Gigging-4-Living: A Moment to Reflect…

Now that the project has come to an end, it is time for us all to reflect on our work 
so far. The project team are so proud of the work we have all undertaken in this 
project! In the last six months of the project, we have finalised the translation 
and design of our EduZines and Infographics and all partners have been active 
in delivering training and animation events in each country to promote these 
innovative resources with adult educators and performing artists - dancers, 
actors, and musicians - in our countries.

In the final phase of the project, resources in all languages, have been 
made available by the project team through the MOOC platform: www.
gigging4livingmooc.eu. 

These education materials are all available in English, Portuguese, Spanish, 
Danish, German, Greek and Czech, and will remain there for you to view and 
use until 2028!

During this time, partners from Ireland, Malta, Portugal, Denmark, Spain, Czech 
Republic, Germany, and Cyprus have also organised their final promotional 
events to disseminate the resources developed with performing artists in their 
country! These events gave all project partners the chance to showcase the 
work that we have done, and to gain valuable feedback from performing artists 
in each country – and from their feedback, we have learned that our resources 
are engaging, appropriate and effective in supporting their learning goals on the 
topics of business development and self-care!
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With this newsletter, we are sad to announce 
that this project has come to an end, but don’t 
worry – all of our educational materials are still 
available for you to use through our MOOC: www.
gigging4livingmooc.eu
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Transnational Project Meeting in Ireland!

On 25th January 2023, the whole team of the Gigging-4-Living project gathered 
in Ireland for the last face-to-face meeting of this project, with some team 
members joining us online also.

Hosted by Future in Perspective (FIP), the partners met to discuss the last steps 
to be taken in the final phase of the project. The meeting was in hybrid mode, 
but very productive and enlightening, as partners shared their experiences of 
developing and delivering the Gigging-4-Living project.

It was an important meeting to keep us focused until the end and to achieve the 
best possible results. The partners are happy with the results achieved to date 
and believe in the importance of this project for performing arts artists!

Get Involved!

To gain access to our Gigging-4-Living training materials for dancers, actors and 
musicians, please visit: https://gigging4livingmooc.eu/ and contact your local 
partner today! 
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